State of Rhode Island Town of Bristol



Presented to

Rockwell Elementary- 5th Grade Class

in recognition of their exemplary commitment to serving our community. Their selfless efforts and dedication have demonstrated the true spirit of compassion and citizenship. Their willingness to spend time with senior citizens, offer assistance to those in need, and participate in town clean-up and flower-planting initiatives showcase their remarkable kindness, generosity, and sense of responsibility toward making our community a better place for all.

In making this presentation, the Honorable Town Administrator, and Honorable Town Council of the Town of Bristol, State of Rhode Island in accordance with the authority vested in them by the citizens of Bristol, and on behalf of all Bristoliaus, offer sincerest congratulations and best wishes to the fifth-grade class of Two-Thousand Twenty-Four on this momentous occasion of your academic career.

In witness whereof we have hereunto set our hands and affixed the Scal of the Town of Bristol on adoption this 18th Day of June, Two-thousand Twenty-Four.

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

Nathan T. Calour, Chairman

Mary A. Parella, Vice-Chairwoman

Antonio A. Teixeira, Councilman

Timothy E. Sweeney, Councilman-

Aaron I. Lev. Councilman

Attest: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk